
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 August 2022 14:00
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222294 - Planning application comment was submitted

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application P222294/F by 'Bella Johnson'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

I am writing on behalf of Ledbury Area Cycle Forum (LACF) to object to the 
application as the proposals fail to make any provision for secure cycle storage. 
Cycle usage, especially by tourists visiting the area has increased significantly in 
recent years, as highlighted during recent lockdowns. The development is situated 
very close to the popular Ledbury Cider Cycling Route that helps to support local 
businesses (places of interest and refreshment opportunities) and encourage 
sustainable tourism. E-bikes are gaining in popularity and owners bringing them to 
holiday locations will require secure cycle storage in view of their high value.
The encouragement of green tourism is key to the Council’s revised countywide 
carbon dioxide reduction strategy adopted under its Climate Emergency Policy and 
should be an important consideration when determining planning applications.
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